
Announcement: Changes to Pet Policy 

Dear Residents, 

We hope this message finds you well. We wish to inform you about important changes to our pet 

policy that will take effect starting [Effective Date]. 

New Pet Policy Details: 

• Only pets under [weight limit] will be permitted. 

• All pets must be registered with the management office. 

• Pet owners will be required to provide a current vaccination record. 

• Designated pet areas will be established for walking and play. 

• A pet deposit of [amount] will be applied. 

We appreciate your cooperation as we implement these changes to ensure a safe and enjoyable 

living environment for everyone. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to the management 

office. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Company/Property Name] 


